
1

Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Tuesday, July 16, 2013 3:57 PM

To: 'eldo2330@gmail.com'

Cc: St Martin, Scott (CI-StPaul); Seeley, Paula (CI-StPaul) (paula.seeley@ci.stpaul.mn.us); *CI-

StPaul_LegislativeHearings; Birkholz, Jean (CI-StPaul)

Subject: 598 Lafond Ave Assessment appeal (J1302V)

Hello Danielle Yancy, 

 

On July 9, 2013 Ms Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer, reviewed your appeal further and got information relating to 

the rates, signage and other information the Impound lot may have.  From looking at the information submitted to her, 

she was indicated that she will recommend that the City Council reduce the assessment from $959.00 to $749.00.  She 

stated that you were not clear that there were additional costs associated with the Police Dept in continuing to hold the 

vehicle.  The Impound Lot charges $15 per day. 

 

If you wish to contest to Ms. Moermond’s recommendation, the City Council Public Hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, 

July 24, 2013 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers. 

 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator
City Council Offices 

15 W. Kellogg Blvd, Ste. 310 

Saint Paul, MN 55102 

Direct: 651-266-8563 

Appeals Line: 651-266-8585 

mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 


